
Town of Stratton Vermont 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Minutes of October 25, 2018 
  
The Town of Stratton Zoning Board of Adjustment conducted a hearing on October 25, 2018 at the Stratton town 

offices regarding an application for a setback waiver submitted by Taylor Buchalter, for the placement of a 24' x 8' 

utility shed within the 50' legal setback at the applicant's residence at 788 Stratton Arlington Road.    
  
In attendance were the applicant Taylor Buchalter, Amy Skolnick, Tom Montemagni ZBA chair, and board 

members  Greg Marcucci, Dennis Holton, Dianna Stugger, and Paul Bernard. 
  
The hearing was called to order at 7:10 PM and recessed at 8:15 PM. 
  
Pursuant to 24 VSA 4464 (5) (b) (1) the board voted unanimously to recess the meeting to Thursday,  November 8, 

2018.  The meeting shall reconvene at 4:00 PM at the applicant's residence followed by the evidentiary hearing at 

the Stratton Town Offices. 
  
Respectfully submitted 
  
Thomas J. Montemagni, Chair  

 


